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UNESCAP Regional Forum of Freight Forwarders,

Multimodal Transport Operators and Logistics Service Providers

22 June 2007

Bangkok, Thailand

UN pleased to invite you and your colleagues to the “UNESCAP Regional Forum of Freight Forwarders, Multimodal Transport Operators and Logistics Service Providers” that will take place at the United Nations Conference Centre in Bangkok on 22 June 2007.

This meeting has been scheduled to coincide with the FIATA Regional Asia Pacific Meeting of Freight Forwarders on 21 June 2007 in Bangkok, Thailand.


There will be no fee for participation. However, all travel and accommodation costs are to be borne by the participants. A provisional programme is attached for your reference.


UN would appreciate if you convey your intention to participate at your earliest convenience but no later than 1 Jane 2007. Please complete the attached Participation Form (for each participant) and fax to:




Mr. Barry Cable




Director, Transport and Tourism Division




UMESCAP, UN Builing




Rajadamnoen Nok Avenue

 


Bangkok 10200, Thailand




Fax No. (66-2) 280-6042, 288-3050



E-mail: escap-ttd@un.org

Remark Please contact Ms Geetha Karandawala, Chief, Transport Facilitation Section, telephone No. (662) 288-1376, E-mail: karandawala.unescap@un.org or Ms. Avantika Pandeya, telephone No. (662) 288-1435, E-mail: pandeyaa@un.org

For more information please click to www.tiffathai.org
